
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 17, 2023 
 

BULLETIN #1443 
RE: Addition of Harleysville Insurance Company of New York to the LASLI 
 
The California Department of Insurance (CDI) has updated the List of Approved 
Surplus Line Insurers (LASLI) to reflect that Harleysville Insurance Company of 
New York (Ohio) has been added to the LASLI. The updated LASLI in its entirety 
is available on the SLA website. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the LASLI, please contact me or any of 
the SLA Financial Analysis staff at (415) 434-4900, or Holly Kinney (Chief, 
Curriculum and Officer Review Bureau, Licensing Services Division, CDI) at (916) 
492-3040. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Donna Uboldi 
Assistant Vice President, Financial Analysis 

 
DU/aq 
Attachment 

http://www.slacal.org/resources/insurer-member-lookup


DATE: January 10, 2023 
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM 2023 #01 
 

LIST OF APPROVED SURPLUS LINE INSURERS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

INSURER DATE APPROVED 
 

ADDITION 
 

Harleysville Insurance Company 01/10/2023 
of New York (Ohio) 


